
Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib 

07/14/2006 12:42 PM

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, July 14, 2006, Number 1550

STATUS OF EARLY RETIREMENT INCENTIVE :  (Received by Germaine and forwarded)

We have received some inquiries about the current status of the Early Retirement Incentive (ERI) Bill and 
wanted to provide you with a brief update.

The Incentive Bill has been now passed by both houses of the New York State Legislature, but has not 
yet been sent on to the Governor for signature by the Assembly.  There has been no word yet on whether, 
or when, this will happen, or what action the Governor will take, particularly since the current version 
differs somewhat from the earlier version of the program.  

If you receive inquiries from your employees, please simply advise them that until this legislation is signed 
by the Governor it is subject to change, and that there is no official program in place at this point .  Once 
we receive more definitive news, we will provide you with additional information.

Please forward this to Asst. to the Deans/Chairs and Department Administrators, etc.

Lisa Coleman 
Assistant Benefits Manager, Human Resource Services
Phone:631-632-4870
Fax:631-632-2422
www.stonybrook.edu/hr

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

It's almost time to build!  If you haven't done this before - here is an opportunity.  The electrical and 
plumbing are done by contracted professionals.  There are plenty of other ways to assist.  Take a look at 
the attached and get back to Maryanne if you can spare some time for a good cause.  I will compile the 
list of library volunteers by the end of July !

Does anyone want to try vinyl siding?  In previous years libray staff has done sheetrocking and painting.  
The one year we were assigned to do landscaping it rained.

Wendy Rose and her three children, J'Shawn (9), Jah'Marrie (6) and Jah'taya (5 months)



COMING SOON TO THE JAVITS ROOM NEAR YOU :

Exclusive showing at two times on August 8 - 10-Noon and 2:30-4:30
Admission FREE 

Goals and Objectives for Strategic Plan 2006 - 2008
Based on "Recommendations of Library Departments and Teams"
Produced/compiled by Strategic Planning Task Force on location at Melville Library
Directed by Chris Filstrup

To be reviewed by Library staff
UNRATED AT THIS TIME

To reserve a seat let Maryanne know right away!

 


